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	“Together we are safe, respectful learners working hard to achieve success”


	


Gunning Public School is a Nut Aware School
P &C meetings are held the 2nd Thursday of each month at 7pm in the school Library. Everyone is welcome.  Next P&C will be in February 2015
TERM 4 2014

	
	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY

	Week 7

17 Nov

21 Nov
	
	
	Bookclub Due

Tennis     Kindy Orientation

9am–12.30pm
	
	Assembly 2.45pm  3/4/5/6

	Week 8

24 Nov

28 Nov
	Swim Scheme
	-------------------
	Captain speech presentation 12.30 school hall
	-------------------
	Swim Scheme


	Week 9

1 Dec 

5 Dec
	Swim Scheme
	-------------------
	-------------------
	------------------
	Swim Scheme


PERMISSION NOTES
Note





Note Sent


Note To Be Returned By

K/1/2  Excursion



17th Nov


5th Dec + $10 per child

3/4 Excursion + Indemnity


17th Nov


5th Dec + $15 per child

5/6 Excursion + Indemnity


17th Nov


5th Dec + $15 per child
Principals Message

On Monday three lovely gentlemen who are members of the 55 AESS/EWPS Vietnam War veterans of the Royal Australian engineers donated a Lone pine to our school. This tree was cloned from the original Lone Pine tree at Gallipoli.  I thank Mrs Read for her part in the organising of this presentation and it will serve as a reminder of the men and women who have served in conflicts.

A huge thank you to Belinda Dixon and her brother Lincoln Day providing the music for the disco.  A great time was had by all who attended, I would like to compliment all the students on their wonderful behaviour and the fun they created was contagious.  Thank you to all who donated food for the event the children enjoyed this as much as the music.  Food that was left over will be used at the end of year parties.

I am sure that everyone will have noticed how good the gardens around the school are looking.  I would like to thank Errol and Maree Dowling for their efforts in collecting and spreading the pine bark mulch, also thank you to Valda Lees for watering the lawns each day.   
A big thank you to P&C for funding the cost of the buses for the end of year excursions which totalled of $1000.00.  Without this funding the cost for each child to attend the excursion would be over $40.00.  So please remember to support the P&C in their fundraising efforts, it benefits all children.
Jenelle Lawrence

Nut Aware
We are a nut aware school.  We wish to encourage all our families to make sure that no food contains nuts or nut products be sent to school with their children this avoids problems with children who have allergies.
New Hats

The new broad brim school hats have arrived.  If anyone would like to purchase a hat the cost is $13.00.  We still have the bucket hats available at the cost of $8.00. Please make sure that your child has his/her hat at school and is wearing it as the school’s policy is ‘No hat, play in the shade’.
Swim Scheme This Monday
Swimming starts on Monday. The cost of the pool entry is $1 a day.  Please ensure that the $1 is sent in daily or the $10 for the fortnight. 
If you have a season ticket your child will need to present it at the pool each day, otherwise if you are worried about them losing it please bring it to the office and we will photocopy it and the teacher will take the copy to the pool.
All notes to be returned by Friday 21st November if not already returned as the students cannot participate if their note isn’t returned.

Your child/children need to bring their swimmers, towel, sunscreen, underwear if wearing their swimmers to school and a plastic bag for the wet towel etc.

Children will not be able to stay at the pool unless their parent/carer is there to collect them from the teacher on duty.

If you are able and have the time and are willing to help with the walk to and from the pool with K and 1-2 please let the teachers know.  Any help will be appreciated.
Home Alone 
Some timely information with the holidays approaching.

Taken from www.community .nsw.gov.au

“When a child or young person under the age of 18years cares for children, the question of negligence or liability could arise.  Parents may be held responsible for the carer as well as their own children if something goes wrong.  For these reasons it is better if carers are adults……. If your children are left alone without a carer they must be old enough to take action in an emergency, know what to do and where to get help.”
Vacation Care Program (OOSH)

Program for the Christmas holidays is attached.
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Great opportunity to help
P&C have booked a fundraising barbeque at Bunnings Goulburn November 30th.  Needed volunteers for one hour shifts from 9am – 4pm.  Please telephone John Duncan 0429404931 
Tennis               
There is money outstanding from the previous weeks of tennis.

Please send in your money so that your child/children may continue to play.

Lost Clothing
Please check your children’s jumpers etc. that they bring home to make sure that they are theirs, also label them clearly as some children are missing jumpers and this will make identifying them easier.
Well Women’s Health Clinic at Gunning
Lauren Robinson regularly visits the Gunning Community Health Centre  

The service is free, personal and confidential. 

To make an appointment and to check availability ring the Community Health centre on 4845 1166.

For the Classroom

We are asking each family to donate a box of tissues and a small bottle of hand sanitiser for their child’s classroom.

Skorts

Available for $5 at the office are a limited stock of black skorts in the sizes of 6, 7, 8 &10. 
Old Uniform Stock
The P&C have old uniform stock that is not the current uniform.

Yellow and grey jumpers that would be ideal for the paddock/weekends can be purchased for only $5 as well as blue polo shirts. Yellow jumpers all sizes except size 6 available, grey jumpers only sizes 12, 14 & 16 available, blue polo shirts no size 6 or 16 available.
There are a few old style yellow polo shirts; these can still be worn as uniform, for $10.  Sizes available are 2 sizes 12’s and 2 sizes 14’s
SCHOOL UNIFORM

Polo Shirts –Short Sleeved





         $16


Polo Shirts – Long Sleeved




         $19
Black Polar Fleece Vests





         $15
Black Polar Fleece Jumpers




         $20
Jackets







         $25
School Hats







           $8

Material for Summer Uniform $8 metre (Contact Sue Marshall to make on 4845 1618
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